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Almonry Development Working Group 

 

Notes from a video-conference meeting on 09 June 2020   

 

Present: 

Cllrs Favell, Kiloh and Sharman 

 

Plans 

Updated versions of the Strategic Plan and the Abridged Plan were reviewed and 
agreed. The appendices are in a separate document that serves both plans. GF will 
update the plans accordingly and forward them to the Town Clerk. 

Final drafts of the Plans and the Appendices, together with the Position Paper, will 
then be sent to all Members, who will be invited to send written comments and to join 
a Working Group discussion on Tuesday 16th June prior to the Council meeting. 

 

Convenor 

MK kindly agreed to take over the role of Convenor of the Working Group from GF. 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 16th June at 18.00 to which all Councillors are invited. 


